
T H E  S U N  T I M E S

April is Autism Awareness Month! Join us in

celebrating and understanding ASD by

spreading awareness to your community and

online!

Recognize the signs: Because Autism is a

spectrum disorder, it can range from very mild to

very severe and occur in all ethnic,

socioeconomic and age groups. Males are four

times more likely to have autism than females. 

Some children with autism appear normal before

age 1 or 2 and then suddenly “regress” and lose

language or social skills they had previously

gained. This is called the regressive type of

autism.

As a pediatric dental practice, we see and

treat all patients on the spectrum. Our

doctors and assistants are trained and

experienced in treating patients with ASD! 

If you or someone in your community is in

need of a practice that specializes and treats

patients with Autism, we are currently

accepting new patients! We look forward to

continue learning and growing alongside our

patients together!

We look forward to seeing you this month!

Source:

https://nationalautismassociation.org/resour

ces/signs-of-autism/

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  P O T O M A C  P E D I A T R I C

D E N T I S T R Y  &  F A M I L Y  O R T H O D O N T I C S

April 2021 Vol. 1

Autism Awareness Month

C O N T E N T

Easter/Spring 2021

Looking ahead: April



We are currently accepting new patients as young as 6

months old if they have their first baby teeth erupted, as

well as new patients for orthodontic consults as young as

7 years old, and don't forget: we also see adults for

orthodontic treatment too! 

Have your smile bloom this season and schedule in your

New Patient appointment! Give us a call to schedule

today at     (703) 221-4040

We look forward to seeing you!

Covid-19 protocols still in place! Call or text 703-

221-4040 for a virtual check in!

Orthodontic Consultations are complementary! If

you are coming in for a hygiene appointment and

are interested in scheduling, you can schedule your

appointments at check out!

Autism Awareness Month Stickers at check out 

April Contest

Coming in for a visit? Whether you're a new patient or

returning, here's what you can expect in April:

New Patients Welcome!
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Have an appointment on 3/31/21? We'll be giving

out special Easter eggs with a surprise inside!

Stop by checkout and ask our team members for

your egg at the end of your appointment!

 

Our PPDAFO family is sending warm wishes to

everyone in our community celebrating during this

time! May the feelings of spring and new life

bring peace and love to everyone!

Easter/ Spring 2021
April 4th, 2021


